Aston Meadows HOA
Executive Board Meeting

May 10, 2011

The meeting was called to order by President, Michael Sheehan at 7:11 PM. In attendance were
Kenneth Watkins, Mikah Knox, Pat Burros, Tami Koenig and Cyndi White. Quorum was established.

Michael Sheehan presented the financial reports for April 2011 to the board. Cyndi White read the
report. A motion was made to approve the financial report by Pat Burros. Second Mikah Knox.

Movie night was a great success. We will continue this as a biannual event.

Cyndi White presented a draft of the proposed Dues Invoice for 2011. The format was liked by the
board. The motion was made to approve this format and to once again offer the 20% discount for those
paying their dues before July 1 by Cyndi White. There was a second, motion passes.

The board set a tentative date for the Summer Social of July 9. Pat will confirm with the Social
Committee and report at the next meeting.

Yard of the month was reported to be 14008 Scenic Ridge Rd.
Next meeting June 13", 7PM at Pat Burros' home.

Meeting adjourned 7:53 PM

Tami Koenig

Secretary



